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PUBLIC STATEMENT 
 
 
Santiago, July 4, 2022 - ACERA's executive director publicly stated the guild's opposition to the 
newly introduced Executive bill regarding stabilization of electricity prices. The director says that 
companies associated with ACERA, including Enel, must consider the legal initiative unfeasible. 
 
In this regard, we clarify that we do not share these statements and that the vision expressed by 
ACERA's executive director does not represent us.  
 
We understand and share the bill's purpose to prevent an increase in energy prices affecting 
customers, especially vulnerable families. However, we believe the project needs polishing, allowing 
both companies to continue their energy transition investments while protecting users.  
 

 
 


